
From:
To: Slaney, Marlee
Subject: Re: Email - Communication - Blue Clegg - Proposed Tax Hike - CK 1700-1
Date: Wednesday, November 22, 2023 7:56:14 PM

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

 11 street east saskatoon SK.

From: Slaney, Marlee <Marlee.Slaney@Saskatoon.ca>
Sent: November 22, 2023 2:04 PM
To: 
Subject: RE: Email - Communication - Blue Clegg - Proposed Tax Hike - CK 1700-1
 
Hello Blue,
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
It is City Council's policy that in order for a communication to be seen by City Council,
the communication must include the address of the writer. We have your email
address and require your mailing address as well.  Please provide the information at
your earliest convenience, and your email will then be processed.
 
 
Marlee Slaney | tel 306.975.3240 
City Clerk’s Office
City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK  S7K 0J5
Treaty 6 Territory & Homeland of the Métis
Pronouns:  she/her/hers
www saskatoon.ca

 
If you receive this email in error, please do not review, distribute or copy the information. 
Please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachments.
 
 

From: Blue Clegg  
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 6:06 PM
To: Web E-mail - City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca>
Subject: Email - Communication - Blue Clegg - Proposed Tax Hike - CK 1700-1
 

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

I am writing as a concerned business owner and employer of approximately 100 people in
Saskatoon. This proposed tax increase of 7.15% is outrageous and will be directly responsible for
small businesses shutting down. I stand with other concerned businesses and residents of the city



who believe that this proposed tax hike is not incremental or small in scope....the city has to be
better for us and must strive to bring the proposed tax hike down. It is not hyperbolic to suggest that
this will be the death knell for some businesses and property owners. 




